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Submitter Comments:
We wish to lodge an objection to the proposed changes to the Property Law Bill. 
We purchased our unit over 20 years ago with retirement in mind. As we age you must be close to 
all amenities for example, Banks, Medical Center, Hospital, Shops, Transport etc.
Our Life style and community involvement.
We renovated our unit to suit our needs.
What gives someone the right to tell me that I am unable to live in my home because developers 
want to purchase our property for re-development.
It is my basic HUMAN RIGHT to be able to live in my home that I own.

Within 24 hours of the announcement of the forthcoming proposal we had a FLYER in our letter box 
from a developer.

Regards
Ross and Beverley Robinson
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